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          30th September 2014 
      
 

Bell-boating Regatta: Saturday, 4th October 2014 
 

Dear Class 4 Parents, 
 
Our regatta date is fast-approaching and so I have copied the relevant points from Andy Train’s 
correspondence about the afternoon. 
 
1. We will be based at The Frog Pub as last year.  
2. Arrive at 1pm for a 1.30pm first race start. Races will be over a distance of approx. 200m. Every crew will 
take part in two timed rounds. Times will be added together to seed crews for the finals, meaning that ALL 
CREWS WILL BE IN A FINAL, i.e. the fastest 3 or 4 crews in the 'A' final, next batch of crews in the 'B' final and 
so on. 
3. Crews should be made up of 8 children and 2 adults paddling. We will provide the helms.  
4. Please, no parking at The Frog Pub. In addition to the free car park just off the main roundabout, there is 
also the Wards Lane car park behind the fire station.  
5. The Landlady at The Frog has kindly allowed us to run the regatta from there. Could you please make sure 
all are aware that: 
a. Food and drink should not be brought onto the premises. Obviously, it would show good will if people 
want to eat or drink that they purchase items from the pub. 
b. Parents should make sure their children are supervised at all times, particularly when going in and out of 
the pub to use the toilets. Thank you. 
 
 Whilst I will be there to support our children, I will not be able to accept responsibility for their individual 
supervision. If you are unable to remain with your child, please ensure that you have made arrangements 
with another parent who is happy to act in loco parentis for the duration. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Saturday. 
 
M. Gray 
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